Scoresby Site Airy Hill Whitby North Yorkshire YO21 1QA



Normanby Site Prospect Hill Whitby North Yorkshire YO21 1LA

Tel: 01947 602406 | Fax: 01947 821169 | Web: www.ccwhitby.co.uk | Email: post@ccwhitby.org

31 January 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

Thank you for attending tonight's Sixth Form Parents' Evening. I hope that it is an informative evening for you. The education of your son/daughter and the progress they are making towards their Alevel/BTEC examinations this summer is very much a three-way partnership between yourselves, the College, and the young people themselves of course.

We have provided a copy of their most recent assessment information to support your discussions this evening.

We would be grateful if you could please check, amend (if necessary) and return the contact information that we hold about your son/daughter.

Finally, we have provided a survey for you complete, should you wish. Your views are really important to us and will help us to make Caedmon College an even better place for your son/daughter to be educated. Please tell us about the things that we are 'getting right' as well as the things we could be "doing better"!

I am sure that you already follow news about what is going on in College via our website and through our social media feeds. We have also recently launched a weekly newsletter for parents. I would really welcome your feedback and ideas about how we might further improve our communication with you at home.

Thank you for your continuing support.

Yours sincerely

Simon Riley Principal

post@ccwhitby.org

Simon Riles

\\CCW-N-FS\Users\$\staff\K.purvis\Downloads\SPR - Post 16 Parents Eve enclosure 31.1.19.docx